
 
 

 

 

      
                                 ERRATUM NOTICE 136 of 2023 

 
This serves to officially inform service providers with regard to the following on formal tender: 
TD 02/06/2023 UPGRADING OF BONGOLETHU SPORTS FACILITY IN OUDTSHOORN as 
published the 22nd of June 2023. 
 
We hereby inform all bidders that the advertisement failed to mention that the tender will be evaluated and 
adjudicated in terms of 80/20 Preference Point System prescribed by the Preferential Procurement Policy 
Framework Act (2022), and the Municipality’s Supply Chain Management Policy.  
 

BBBEE 
 

10 Points 

Locality of supplier Points 

Within the boundaries of the Oudtshoorn municipality  10 

Within Eden District  5 

Within Western Cape Province  2 

Outside Western Cape Province  0 

 
  
 
For any further enquiries do not hesitate to contact Ms. Colleen Du Plessis: Tel – 044 203 3172 / 
cduplessis@oudtmun.gov.za or fridinia@oudtmun.gov.za 
 
 

MR. W HENDRICKS                                    
MUNICIPAL MANAGER    
Date published: 26/06/2023 
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